
 
 
 
 
February 2015 

 

Technical Service Bulletin Notification TSB #15-002 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Jayco RV Owner: 
 
Jayco has determined certain Model Year 2015 Seismic, 4212 Fifth Wheels (9G) require the 
removal of the microwave to reposition the vent fan to provide proper venting.    
 
Our records indicate that your Recreational Vehicle is affected by this service bulletin.  Please  
contact your nearest Jayco dealer to schedule an appointment and present this letter as 
authorization to have the procedure completed.  This procedure will be performed at no cost to 
you.   
 
The coverage period for this Technical Service Bulletin is for one (1) year from the release 

of this notification. (February 2015 – February 2016)   If you have sold or traded your vehicle, 
or for any reason cannot have this service performed, please contact the Jayco Customer Service 
Department at 800-283-8267.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  However, we are confident that this 
improvement will offer continued satisfaction with your Jayco Fifth Wheel.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jayco 
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